
 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date:   July 4, 2013    

 

From:   Brent J. Libby, Chief  

 

Re:  Working Fire at #59 Birch Drive, Standish    

 

At 0220 am todays date, Standish Fire-EMS received a call from the resident at 59 Birch 

Drive that their house was on fire.  

 

Crews arrived 11 minutes from the time of call to find fire showing on a porch attached 

to the house.  

 

The two occupants and their pets awoke to smoke detectors sounding with smoke and 

heat in the 12x70 mobile home. The residents and their pets were able to evacuate.  

 

Fire Damage was isolated to the living room and porch. The remainder of home suffered 

heat and smoke damage. The cause is pending further investigation by the State Fire 

Marshal’s Office.  

 

There were no injuries reported. 

 

Units cleared the scene at 06:17 am. 

 

Mutual Aid on the scene provided by:  Limington, Buxton, and Windham  

 

 

 

 

Please contact us with any questions  

Town of Standish 
Public Safety 

175 Northeast Rd. 

 Standish, ME 04084 

Bus.207-642-4343 

Fax 207-642-5671 

 Brent J. Libby, Chief     


